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 October Newsletter 
 

Eastbridge Academy of 
Excellence 
4795 Evans wood Dr, Columbus, OH 43229 
W: http://www.eastbridgeedu.org/ T: (614) 987-2345  

 

Dear Families, 

  The students are becoming familiar with the classroom rules   

  and daily routines. They receive compliments on a 

 daily basis from teachers and staff alike, who are amazed at  

their great behavior. I am proud of them for setting a  

high standard and showing others, the leadership qualities  

they possess. The shy is the limit as to what we can accomplish  

this year. We are thankful to our families and to the  

Community at large, who continue to support our efforts  

IW·s greaW Wo be an E[plorer! 

Please see my contact information listed below.  

  Best Regards, 

  Dr. Fant 

 

Contact me at: dfant@eastbridgeedu.org 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

   KRA Testing 

   October 4 ² October 29 

   No School for Students 

   October 15 & 27 

   Class Fall Festival 

 October 22 

Final Day to Submit Sponsor a 
Family Letters/Calls/Emails 

November 5 

Sponsor a First Grade Family  

November 22 

 
 

Leader of the Week 
x Week of September 13th 

Eliza Modeste 
 

x Week of September 
20th 
Gerard Martin 
 

x Week of September 27th 
Sofia Tresor 
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   In the Classroom 

   On September 13th, all grades began NWEA testing. I want to 
thank all the students for exhibiting  

excellent behavior during this event. The students were quiet and 
respectful, and this created a  

great testing environment.  

  A special thank you goes out to our parents and staff for the 
flexibility shown during our first few  

weeks of school. Your understanding and patience have been 
appreciated. 

  I am personally excited about some upcoming events:  In the later 
part of October, kindergarten  

  and first grade will have a Fall Harvest Festival which will take place 
during school hours.  

  I am so proud of Ms. Gober and First grade for taking it upon 
themselves to sponsor a family with  

groceries in November. A letter with details will be sent home later!  

  In mid-December, first grade will throw a winter event for the 
school.  

 The events will be posted on oXr school·s Facebook page. 

   

 

 

In Other News 

Ohio Chalk Drawing Event 

In the past few weeks, I have 
found the students enjoy art 
and drawing.   

If you are looking for free 
and fun things to do around 
town, consider visiting Easton 
on Saturday, October 2nd 
between the hours of            
10 AM ² 6 PM.   

Easton Town Center is 
premiering the Ohio chalk 
drawing event.  The event 
features artists designing and 
drawing larger scale 
temporary artworks on the 
pavement while the public 
watches.  

This may be a fun and     
creative event for the family! 

   

 
 


